
Flying Tiger roars into the
Gyle
The Flying Tiger Copenhagen will open a new store at The Gyle
next month bringing a bit more shopping fun to Edinburgh as
well as its existing store at Waverley Mall.

Opening this Friday 4 May 2018 the shop will be situated next
to M&S and will offer all sorts of products for your home as
well as for children and adults.

Mike Davis, Managing Director of Flying Tiger Copenhagen in
Scotland commented:

“We’re delighted to be opening in the Gyle Shopping Centre and
be serving the west of Edinburgh and Livingston. Flying Tiger
has  had  a  hugely  posiCve  impact  on  BriCsh  retail,  and
following in the footsteps of our store in Waverley Mall,
we’re  excited  to  see  another  successful  addiCon  to  our
repertoire of shops in Scotland.”
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The brand is already well known in Glasgow, Dundee, Stirling
and Edinburgh bringing some Danish heritage to Scotland.

Davis continued: “Flying Tiger Copenhagen at the Gyle Shopping
Centre will be our first store opening in Scotland this year,
and our expansion plan for 2018 means more exciCng openings on
the horizon, including East Kilbride Shopping Centre at the
start of July.

The store will open in readiness for summer with lots of
appropriate  products  including  picnic,  outdoor  toys  and
outdoor games for the whole family. The store offers you all
the things you didn’t know you needed, things you’ve dreamed
of and things you never knew existed! We are confident this
store will bring the best out of the beloved Flying Tiger
Copenhagen shopping experience.”


